
Notification  
Coronavirus (COVID 19)

 
If you have a fever, cough, shortness 
of breath, a high temperature or have 

been in direct contact with anyone 
who has Coronavirus, please do not 

enter this office / facility.
 

Please conduct any enquires by 
phone, by calling us on 

0300 123 0900.
 

Thank you for your cooperation
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